St John’s RC News
Week Ending 15th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As we come to the end of another school year, the
pupils, staff and governors of St John's wish to thank
you for your support this year. Your children have
worked extremely hard and have made great pro-
gress over the year — quite an achievement when
you consider the disruption of the previous two
years.

We send our Yé pupils off to high school with our
prayers, and we welcome our new pupils in
Reception and Nursery. We hope that they will all

settle into their new schools quickly.

We wish you all a pleasant and peaceful
summer break; you will be in our thoughts
and prayers until we return in September.

God Bless - Baraka Allahu Fik /

/ Please note if you want your child to join Breakfast Club or After Schoom

Club, you need to pay during the first week back. Breakfast Clubis £10
and After School Club £15.

If you have completed an application form previously you do not need to
complete another one.

Also, school dinners are increasing in September to £2.40 and Nursery
\ £1.20. Dinners should always be paid in advance via School Grid /




We have altered a few dishes for the school dinners in
September. Please take a look at what we will have on
offer on the school website, all made in our school

kitchen

Wow!illll How fantastic | Our Sports Boy of the Year, Sports Girl of
the Year, KS2 PE Person of the Year and KS1 PE Person of the

Year !! Well done !!
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| MORE SPORTS DAY WINNERS !

The new school office should be ready for September. We look
forward to seeing you again in our normal surroundings : Mrs Malik
and Mrs Wren
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HAVE A GREAT SUMMER, SEE YOU ON THE 5TH
SEPTEMBER 2022




